
S e ni or Li n e  nee d s  new           

volunteers, women and men 

aged 55+. Full training is              

provided.   

Contact:  Anne at 087-7450721.  

SAVE THE DATE:  SATURDAY 21st MAY 
 

We have been asked to reflect prayerfully together on the                  

Archdiocese of Dublin’s Mission Statement and on the              
Building Hope Taskforce Report, which is available to view on our 

website. 

We have been requested to say the ‘Building Hope Prayer’ and to 
read the available information especially the Mission                 

Statement.  Central to this is developing a vision for the future of 

the Diocese and our own parish.  We invite you to a meeting on 

Saturday 21st May.  This meeting will be held in the new Senior 

Citizens Centre on Park Close and will begin at 10.15am.  This is 

very important for our future and we  encourage as many                    

parishioners and those who come here regularly to join 

us.   Refreshment will be served before the conclusion of the                 

gathering.  

New Pilgrim Path  
https://www.newpilgrimpath.ie S 
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 It’s a working 
vacation 

 

Shanganagh Cemetery Mass  at 3.00pm on  
Sunday May 29

th
 (With blessing of The Graves). 

       Our Lady of Victories 
                        Sallynoggin / Glenageary  

 

     Phone: (01) 2854667  email: sallynogginparish@gmail.com   

         Website: www.sallynogginandglenagearyparish.com 
 

Fifth Sunday of Easter, Year C,  15th May, 2022.  Bulletin No: 1412.  

PARISH STAFF: 

Fr. Padraig Gleeson  Adm.  Tel: 01 2854653  Mob: 086 3549538 

Rachel Higgins,  Parish Secretary   Tel: 01 2854667 

Office Hours  (The office is located at the rear of  St. Kevin’s Presbytery) 
9.30 a.m.-12.30 p.m.  weekdays                                           RCN: 20016166       

 Barnabas (Son of Encouragement) 
 

The First Christian Church shared everything. The 

first thing we hear about Barnabas is that he sold 

his estate and laid the money at the apostles’ feet.  
Luke describes him as a ‘good man, full of the 
holy Spirit and of faith’ whose encouragement       
resulted in many people persevering in their faith.  

And there was one man in particular helped by 

Barnabas:  his name was Paul. 
 

Remember that Paul had been the grand inquisitor and unrivalled as a      

persecutor of the Church.  After his conversion Paul tells us that he spent 

three years in the Arabian desert during which the Holy Spirit instructed 

him in the ways of God.  When he emerged from the wilderness he went 

to Jerusalem to see Peter.  The apostles gave Paul a cool reception. They 

didn’t trust him and made sure he was soon back in Tarsus.   But one man 
encouraged Paul in his new life and decided to sponsor him.  Barnabas 

sought him out and invited him to come as his assistant in Antioch, and 

for a full year they worked there together.  Paul and Barnabas fulfilled the 

command of Jesus:  “By this love you have for one another, everyone will 
know that you are my disciples.” 
 

By his encouragement Barnabas actually gives shape to Paul’s life.  He 
promotes the best in Paul, he invests his time and love and energy in the 

person Paul can become.  That is encouragement.  We can all thank God 

for the people who invested in us, who encouraged us to be who we are.  

We all need to pray that when the time comes we too can be a Barnabas.  

 



 

 

Special Intention 

Marie Kavanagh + birthday rem 

Anne Brady + anniv 

Ted Cotterell + anniv 

Dermot Bray (Galway) + anniv 

Noreen Hartnett + anniv 

Mass in thanksgiving 

Nuala Bass + rec dec 

Jerh Ahearn intentions 

 

Bryan Casburn + rec dec 

Martin Duggan + rec dec 

Jean Kelly birthday 

Christina & James Doran + anniv 

James Kavanagh + rec dec 

Patrick Rice + rec dec 

Damien Whelan + rec dec 

Lil & Henry Fennell + annivs and also 

their daughters Betty & Maureen 

Daphne Bailey + anniv 

Maureen Vella Whelan + birthday rem. 

Nuala Bass + rec dec 

Theresa Byrnes (Pallaskenry) + anniv  

Kevin Fitzgibbon + rec dec 

Lisa Marks + rec dec 

Stan Hegarty 

Margo for health 

Maura & Family intentions 

Jimmie & Vera Walsh + annivs 

Kevin Beegan + months mind 

Andrew Higgins + anniv 

Maureen Roberts, Sr Eileen Byrne & 

Kathleen Byrne+ annivs  

Byrne & Roberts families + 

Jack Tiernan + anniv 

For the intentions of Agatha 

MASS TIMES:  

Sunday 9.00am, 11.00am, 

1.00pm, 5.00pm.  

Monday 9am, 6.30pm.  

Tuesday - Friday 9am  

Saturday—9am only 

 

CONFESSIONS: 

Saturday 

10.30am - 11.30am 

4.30pm - 5.30pm 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 

(for those who are unwell,          

preparing for surgery or in             

danger of dying)  Contact               

Fr. Padraig or the parish office 

to make arrangements. 
 

BAPTISMS: 

Contact the Parish Office to 

arrange for the Sacrament of 

Baptism. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: 

Daily after 9am Mass in the 

Church until 6pm. 
 

Divine Mercy: 

Wednesdays from 2.45 p.m. to 

3.45 p.m.   
 

Miraculous Medal Novena  

is prayed at all Masses on             

Monday.   
 

Holy Hour  

After Monday 6.30pm Mass. 
 

Saint Vincent de Paul:  

086 063 7874 

To donate go to: www.svp.ie/

victoriessallynogginappeal  
 

CSTV/Live Streaming 

The Parish now has a webcam 

service for Masses & funerals 

please see porch notice for more 

information. 

Vigil 6.15 

Sun 9.00 
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Next Weekend’s Readings  
First Reading: Acts 15:1-2, 22-29 

Psalm: 66 

Second Reading: Apoc 21:10-14, 22-23 

Gospel: Jn 14:23-29 

 Eucharistic Adoration Pilgrimage to Knock,  

Saturday 18 June 2022 
Parishioners are invited to join the Annual Pilgrimage to Knock 

Shrine on Saturday 18th June. There is a full programme for everyone, 

including children.  Chief Celebrant is Archbishop Michael Neary.  There 

is also a Programme on Friday evening 17th June from 7.30pm, with a 

healing service by Fr Pat Collins, CM. 

A bus is being organised for Saturday 18th June .  Please contact John 

McCormack at 087 2208714 or Eddie Hannigan  086 3823435. See our 

notice board in the porch for the full programme. 

A time to be thankful. 
  During this Easter Season              
take a moment to think of             

something you are thankful for.  
You will find our white Easter 

tree beside St. Anthony’s Shrine. 
Write your thought on one of  
the cards  provided and hang 

 it on the tree with a  
yellow ribbon.  

Giving Thanks! 

Our Dear Departed 

Recently deceased: 

Fr Joseph Doran, Administrator of Kilbride and 

Barndarrig. 

Anniversaries: 

Ted Cotterell, Dermot Bray, Noreen Hartnett, 

Anne Brady, Christina & James Doran,                  

Lil & Henry Fennell, Theresa Byrnes. 

 Please remember them in  your prayers 

PLEASE SUPPORT THE  

LAY MINISTRY COLLECTION  

THIS WEEKEND 

This will provide funds for the development of 

a variety of lay ministries designed to work 

alongside our priests and deacons.  

Lay ministry will make a significant                

contribution to pastoral life in the future. 

 

Our condolences to the family and friends of  

 

Christina (Ina) McEvoy 

 

Ina, her family and friends  

are remembered in our prayers 

Thank you to all who 

have returned their  

Easter Dues. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.svp.ie%2Fvictoriessallynogginappeal&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2d1e3cfa38584a236b8408d91a2cef8b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637569602556926912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wL
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.svp.ie%2Fvictoriessallynogginappeal&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2d1e3cfa38584a236b8408d91a2cef8b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637569602556926912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wL

